
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
ENTRANCE HYMN 415 

 

PREPARATION HYMN 701 
COMMUNION HYMN 524 
RECESSIONAL HYMN* 665 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 
9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
JUNE 10TH, 2017  THROUGH  JUNE 18TH ,  2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 
the gifts. 

06-10    4:00 PM   Margaret Yager – The Family 
Arthur Bloodgood – The Family 
Marjorie Kremzier – Julianna & 
Christopher Kremzier 
Antonino Piria – The Zuppa Family 

06-11    9:00 AM Emilia Benny – Ken & Diane Morris & 
Family 
Francesco Farina – Domenico Piria 
Rocco Lagana – Domenico Piria 
Antonino Piria – Peter Paglialonga 

06-12    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
06-13    9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
06-14    7:30 AM Dorothy Allen – Former Rosarians 
06-15    7:30 AM Hazel Rodriguez – Pat & Frank 

Rendaci 
06-16    7:30 AM Emilia Benny – Former Rosarians 
06-17    4:00 PM For all Fathers 
06-18    9:00 AM For all Fathers 

 

 
 

             Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 06/12 2 Cor 1:1-7                                       Mt 5:1-12 
Tues. 06/13 2 Cor 1:18-22                                  Mt 5:13-16 
Wed.  06/14 2 Cor 3:4-11                                    Mt 5:17-19 
Thur.  06/15 2 Cor 3:15-4:1, 3-6                         Mt 5:20-26 
Fri.     06/16 2 Cor 4:7-15                                    Mt 5:27-32 
Sat.    06/17 2 Cor 5:14-21                                  Mt 5:33-37 
Sun.   06/18 Dt 8:2-3, 14b-16a 1 Cor 10:16-17 Jn 6:51-58 

 
 

                 The Week Ahead 
Tues.  6/13 Sandwich Making – 11AM - PC 
Weds. 6/14 Baptismal Prep – 7PM – C 

(Pre-registration required) 
Weds. 6/14 Social Concerns – 7PM - R 

 
 
 
 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – JUNE 17TH   AND  18TH ,  2017 
     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 
LECTOR S. Janack D. Gillette 
CUP 1 S. Ernst I. Civitello 
CUP 2 D. Kruk D. Schoch 
BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
BREAD 2 M. Boniewski D. Stec 
BREAD 3 J. Wilson S. Casella 
BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 
CUP 3 R. Kruk P. Granger 
CUP 4 B. Corlew P. Johnson 
SERVER A. Arocho J. Rudolph 
SERVER L. Arocho W. Schnore 
GREETER P. & J. Wilson T. Grasso & M. Zuppa 

 

 
FINANCIAL STATISTICS 5/29-6/4/17 

OFFERTORY  $5,473.06 ENVELOPE USERS 161 
ELECTRONIC GIVING   2,154.00 ELECT.USERS   23 
CHILDREN’S          3.45 ATTENDANCE 343 
DEBT REDUCTION   1,220.00   
FATHER’S DAY      119.00   
ASCENSION        25.00   
EVANGELIST        18.00   
FF/YM FEES      180.00   
FUNDRAISING          10.25   
TOTAL INCOME $9,202.76 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,485.30 
Next weekend’s second collection is the Diocesan 
collection for Catholic Communications.  This 
collection helps fund communications through the 
internet, TV, radio & print media.  50% of the 
collection will remain in our diocese to fund local 
communication efforts.  Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Remember in your prayers those 
members of our parish who are sick or 
suffering in any way, as well as those in 
hospitals and nursing homes and all of 
our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 
friends and those who have died recently, 
especially, John Dewey and Richard 

Mundweiler, son of Carolyn Mundweiler.  We also pray 
for men and women in our armed forces who are 
serving our country. 
 
 



THE MOST HOLY TRINITY                                                                                                                     JUNE 11TH, 2017 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
      Volunteer Opportunity-City Mission Evening Meal 

                        
Can you join the team that will serve the evening meal 
at City Mission on Tuesday, June 20th?  This is a great 
opportunity to work with fellow parishioners and you 
will meet some wonderful people that come to the 
Mission for their evening meal.  The start time is 
5:00PM and concludes at 6:30PM.  Be sure to bring a 
hat with you and wear sneakers.  Please sign up by 
logging into the City Mission volunteer portal using the 
link:  
https://stjoes.citymissionofschenectady.volunteerhub.com.  
 If you don’t have computer access, a paper sign-up 
sheet is posted on the bulletin board in Holy Family 
Hall.  Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks at 280-1478 
or email brookska@nycap.rr.com.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                         Farmer's Market - Update 

 The Farmer's Market will be held this year 
on September 9/10 (date change from last 
week's bulletin).  Your help is needed now 

to get ready for this event by planting your favorite 
veggies, fruit and flowers.  If you purchased jelly, jam 
and salsa last year and saved the jars, please bring 
them to Holy Family Hall and leave them in the 
kitchen so they can be used again.  Any questions, 
contact Kathy Brooks at 280-1478 or email 
brookska@nycap.rr.com. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
                                 SICM NOTES 

The Summer Lunch Program will again be 
held at Collins Park.  Our church will 
be volunteering to serve and clean up during 

the weeks of July 31 thru August 4th and August 7th 
thru August 11th.  Sign-up sheets for volunteers are 
currently posted by the front entrance in Holy Family 
Hall. Any questions, call Jim Raymond at 372-8329. 
 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Coffee Hour – Thank you to all who helped with our 
coffee hour last Sunday.  We would like to do more 
than once a month.  We need volunteers who can 
take charge of another Sunday.  If interested, please 
call the parish office. 
 

Sponsor of the Week 

 

Please welcome Rev. Simon Udemgba, of the Diocese 
of Okigwe, Nigeria, W. Africa to mass today.   Our 
second collection will be for this mission. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Please welcome Noah Kirker son of Richard 
and Michele and Maura Caseiras daughter of 
Kevin and Gina.  They will receive the 
Sacrament of Baptism on June 11th. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Our next order for Hannaford Gift 
Cards is scheduled for Tuesday, June 
13th.  All orders must be at the Parish 
Office by Monday, June 12th at 10 am.   

Order forms may be found on the bulletin boards in 
Holy Family Hall and the back entrance. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

2017 Bishop’s Appeal Update:  We have 
received 215 pledges and/or gifts 
totaling $57,604 toward our $68,853 
Assessment Goal.  Please remember 
pledges may be paid over an 8 month 

period of time making it easier to give to the Appeal.  
Pledges or gifts may also be made online at 
www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.  Thank you to all who 
have already committed to this important campaign. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Baseball anyone?  We have reserved a 
section of seats for a ValleyCats game 
scheduled for Monday, July 17th at Bruno 
Stadium.  The cost is $12.75/ticket and 

includes a $5 credit to purchase food, drink or 
merchandise at any vendor within the park.  The 
reservation form was found in last week’s bulletin and 
is available in Holy Family Hall as well as the back 
entrance.  Reservation with payment must be 
received in the Parish Office by Monday, June 26th.  
Please contact Deb Griffith at the office for any 
questions regarding this event. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Included in your set of boxed envelopes is 
an envelope designated for “Father’s 
Day”.  This envelope may be used for a 

donation in honor or memory of all fathers.  On 
Father’s Day weekend, these envelopes will be 
banded together and placed on the altar in memory & 
honor of all fathers.  There are additional envelopes 
available in Holy Family Hall and the back entrance. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
We congratulate Fr. Robert Lamitie on his 60 year 
jubilee. A native of Scotia, Fr. Lamitie has been a 
priest for the Diocese of Ogdensburg for 60 years 
serving in many different capacities. 
 


